
 

From: Maria Rosales <Maria.Rosales@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 2:54:49 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: For transparency 

  

Steve, 

  

Commissioner Rhee and I attended the ACI World Governance Board Meeting in Milan last 

week. We attended dinners with the group that were sponsored by SSP. Please let me know if 

you need additional information. 

  

Thank you, 

Maria Rosales 

 


